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MEMO 
To:  PTSOs Leaders   

From:  Alpine Canada Alpin 

Date:   July 4th, 2024 

Subject:  Sport Accident Insurance Program ( SAIP) requirement for FIS License activation  

 

Dear PTSOs Leaders, 

Following ACA’s recent regarding SAIP coverage and the requirement for all FIS licensed athletes to have SAIP, 
Alpine Canada Alpin would like to provide the following to clarify some questions that are being posed regarding 
the requirement of SAIP. 

It is a requirement, that in order for a FIS license to be activated, an athlete must have purchased the appropriate 
SAIP (category 1A, 1B or 2 based on number of consecutive days outside of the country and category 3 for coverage 
in Canada) at the time of registration to ensure appropriate insurance is in place for all participants. 

 


